
The February meeting of the Neighborhood Association will be held 
this coming Tuesday, February 4, 2003, at 7:00 p.m. in one of the 
meeting rooms at the new main library.  (As of the date of this notice, 
library personnel had not assigned the room.)  Mel Lyon, the Crime 
Prevention Specialist with the City Police Department will conduct a 
refresher course in Crime Watch.  Our neighborhood officer, Corporal 
Bradley, will also attend. 
 
While longer-term neighbors have successfully implemented Crime 
Watch in the neighborhood, the arrival of many new faces and the 
changing nature of the surrounding areas (and of crime itself) make this 
an apt topic.  Corporal Bradley, in particular, has indicated a desire to 
speak with us about new and different problems that have come to his 
attention.  If our neighborhood is to remain safe, we can never be 
reminded too often of the diligent attention needed and the proper 
response to suspicious situations that may be all too easy to overlook.     
 
Since the continued success of Crime Watch requires that all of us have 
the same knowledge and understanding of the issues and that each of us 
work cooperatively for the benefit of all, please make every effort to 
attend.  
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